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Features

Model: BEBS30

Bedside Cabinet 
3 Drawers

beaufort

OG Edging on Top
This traditional 3/8” 
tiered edging on the 
top adds character.

CGBEBS30F0823

Hardware
Choose from dozens 
of hardware styles, 
including ADA com-
pliant options.

Other Bedside Styles
Beaufort bedside styles 
include a 1 drawer, 1 door 
version and 1, 3 and 4 
drawer versions.

Top drawer lock is 
available and is optional; 
placed right if hardware 
is too large for center 
placement.

Optional Top Drawer 
Lock

Drawers
Are constructed with both 
dowel and mechanical 
fasteners for additional 
strength. 100lb static and 
dynamic load Euro Dra-
wer Slides allow for easy 
opening and closing.

Durable Finish

21W    19D    30H

Kwalu's proprietary finish 
doesn't have any of the 
drawbacks of wood. The 
finish is moisture imper-
vious, easy to clean and 
maintenance-free.

Wall Mount Hardware
The kit and instructions 
for wall mounting are in-
cluded with this product. 
The wall mount instruc-
tions provided must be 
followed carefully for a 
secure, durable, and long-
lasting solution to ensure 
the safety of the unit and 
the user.

Kwalu’s Beaufort Collection delivers a traditional  

casegood to senior living environments. The gently 

radiused corners, overlay door and drawer design  

and OG edging contribute to a sense of refinement  

and classic elegance your residents will appreciate. 

The product is required to be wall mounted for 

safety. Using the kit provided, please follow provided 

instructions exactly.


